
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: "Troy Hays"; Billings, Bradford, EMNRD
Cc: David Sweeney; Mike & Susan Pilcher
Subject: RE: revised C-141 for Cameron Oil
Date: Friday, August 11, 2017 9:59:00 AM
Attachments: 1RP4784.pdf

Dear Mr. Sweeney:
 
Although NMOCD still disagrees with the assessment of the release volume, the provided information is appreciated.
 
The 1RP for this incident is

4784 8/11/2017 A Cameron Langlie Mattrix 4 Fed 1
30-025-
32743 23S-37E-4L 7/20/2017

 
Please note that a release characterization/delineation workplan as detailed in the attachment must be approved by NMOCD
BEFORE any remediation work.
 
Thanks,
Olivia
 
-----Original Message-----
From: Troy Hays [mailto:Troy@troyhays.net] 
Sent: Wednesday, August 9, 2017 10:42 AM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>
Cc: David Sweeney <dsweeney@cameronoil.com>; Mike & Susan Pilcher <vistaservices@windstream.net>
Subject: Re: revised C-141 for Cameron Oil
 
Olivia,
 
Please see the two attachments, this is our documentation for our defense of the C-141 that you have found unacceptable. If you
have any questions or comments please feel free to contact myself at 575-420-1108 or 575-627-3284.
 
Thanks,
David Sweeney
________________________________________
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>
Sent: Friday, August 4, 2017 1:56 PM
To: Troy Hays
Cc: Billings, Bradford, EMNRD
Subject: revised C-141 for Cameron Oil
 
Dear Mr. Hays:
 
NMOCD will not accept the volume of release reported on the initial C141. Based on photo documentation and NMOCD inspector
evaluation, the release is larger than 11 bbls. Photos demonstrate that the release impacted the lease road and was not
contained within the firewall, which does not appear to be intact.
 
If in disagreement, please submit rationale calculations for determination. An amended initial C141 form is due on August 10,
2017.
 
Thanks,
 
Olivia Yu
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD, District I
Olivia.yu@state.nm.us
575-393-6161 x113
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OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and remediate
contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD
approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or
regulations.
 
 
 
-----Original Message-----
From: Troy Hays [mailto:Troy@troyhays.net]
Sent: Wednesday, August 2, 2017 11:32 AM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>
Subject: revised C-141 for Cameron Oil
 
Attached is the revised C-141 for Cameron Oil & Gas, Inc.
 
Troy Hays, LLC CPA
Post Office Box 1456
Roswell, NM 88202-1456
Phone (575) 622-5544
Fax (575) 623-3521
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